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OMS Students, Families, and Staff,  

 The students have completed their first district wide assessment in ELA and math for 
the 23-24 school year!! The new platform is called iReady. This assessment breaks down 
what grade level students are performing at in the sub categories (vocabulary, geometry, 
etc.). The students will be assigned learning paths to help reinforce their learning and 
growth. Please stay tuned as the district finalizes the plan to communicate scores to fami-
lies. OMS will no longer be using the IXL platform. 

 PTO had our first ever FOAM party!!! It was a great success with the perfect weath-
er! The students enjoyed fellowship their peers, teachers and future bulldogs! Who would 
not love to have foam shot out on them?!?! I can only say—welcome to middle school life! 

 Yours in Education,  

  Mrs. Malizzi, - OMS Principal                                                                           
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Dates of Interest: 

October 4th: Special Olympics  

October 13th: End of First 
Quarter 

October 17th & 18th: Parent/
Teacher Conferences 

October 20th: No School 

November 3rd:  No School 

 

Teachers will be contacting parents for  
the October parent/teacher 

conferences for students whom they 
have concerns with grades, behavior 

or attendance, so we can partner 
together. If you would like a 

conference please call the OMS office, 
and we will get one set-up! Teachers 

LOVE to brag on their students! Every 
child has positive things that 

need to be shared!  
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